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March 17, 2011 
      
 
 
Roy Meixell 
1574 Mississippi River Blvd S 
Saint Paul MN 55116 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 882 Tuscarora Avenue  
 File ID: ALH 11-261 
 
Dear Mr. Meixell: 
 
This is to confirm that since we did not receive photographs of the back door deadbolt lock and 
kitchen stove for Ms. Moermond’s review, she is recommending denying the appeal on those 
two items.   If you wish to contest the matter further, please let me know and a public hearing 
can be scheduled. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
 File 
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